
Health clinics that serve as a safeguard for the poorest New Yorkers hit
hard by financial fallout from coronavirus

This recent New York Daily News article outlines why the impact has been devastating for community healthcare centers,
among them, The Floating Hospital and its patients.

Site closures and reductions in services have severely inhibited their ability to serve. Amid a global pandemic, represents a
huge hole in the city’s social safety net.

Stretched to its breaking point, that social safety net exists thanks you you and your ongoing support

Your generous support enabled us to reopen our
Queensbridge clinic with a familiar face: our former chief
medical officer, Dr. David Otto.

Throughout the crisis, we've welcomed support from our
neighboring communities. We're beyond grateful for
donations of everything from PPE to lunches.
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For even more regular updates and insights to our work, follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and LinkedIn.

Thank you from all of us at The Floating Hospital!
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https://www.thefloatinghospital.org/donate/
https://www.thefloatinghospital.org/2020/04/16/home-again-dr-otto-returns-to-a-beginning
https://www.thefloatinghospital.org/2020/04/24/thank-you-for-your-kind-donations-this-week-april-24-2020
https://www.thefloatinghospital.org/donate/

